Pursuant to N.C. General Statutes notice is hereby given that the Ashe County Board of
Commissioners will hold public hearings at 9:00 A.M. on September 19th, 2022, at the
Commissioners’ Meeting Room on the third floor of the Ashe County Courthouse, 150
Government Circle, Jefferson, North Carolina. The purpose of the hearing will be to
entertain public comment on the purchase of property within the Town of West Jefferson
for the future construction of a new middle school. The following parcels are under
contract and are under consideration to purchase:

19227458

19227214

19267335015
19267335016
19267335017
19267335018
19267335019
19267335020
19267335021
19267335022
19267335023

19267335024
19267335025
19267335026
19267335027
19267335028
19267335030
19267335031
19267335032
19267335033
19267335034
19267335035

Missy Seivers

Clerk to the Board of Commissioners
Assistant to the County Manager
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19267335036
19267335037
19267335038
19267335039
19267335040
19267335041
19267335042
19267335043
1926733504



